
Deborah Jones 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sheila Farmer <sheilagfarmer@hotmail.com > 
Monday, December 06, 2021 9:58 PM 
Town Council 
Request for a concession on the beach at The Four Seasons Tesort 

Dear Commission Members, As a resident of 2780 South Ocean Avenue since 1992, I wish to formally object 
to the request for a concession on the beach at The Four Seasons Resort. I fail to understand why a Resort 
would initiate a concession on its property when the Resort changes in excess of $1000 per night. Certainly the 
concession is meant to generate activity from those outside the resort. I fail to understand if it would benefit 
the hotel guests and it would significantly impact the neighboring private beach property. The increased traffic 
and overflow into the private beach front of 2780 South Ocean will have a negative impact on the 
neighborhood. The residences of 2780 pay for beach clean up and it will create a burden on the property. This 
does not included the increased traffic on the beach and the private property of 2780 but also would include 
additional clean up and increased congestion. I respectfully request you deny this request. Respectfully 
submitted, Sheila G Farmer, 2780 South Ocean Apt 204. 

Get Outlook fo r iOS 

1 




